Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
MANILA

NOTICE OF AWARD

MR. EDWIN JOHN P. LAZARO
Project Director

COMCLARK Network and
Technology Corporation

#99 Reliance Center Annex 1,

E. Rodriguez Jr. Ave., Brgy. Ugong,
Pasig City

Tel. No. 667-0880 to 93

Dear Mr. LAZARO:

We are pleased to notify you that your quotation for the Supply, Delivery, Installation
& Configuration of Brand New 6 x 600GB 10000RPM 2.5 SAS-3 Hard Disk Drive
(HDD) for the Insurance Commission in the amount of Two Hundred Fifty
Thousand Pesos (Php250,000.00) inclusive of 12% VAT, is accepted.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Please return one copy to the Insurance Commission c/o
the 2017 Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat.

Thank you.

Very tr ours,

DEN . FUNA
Insuf@ance Commissioner

ACCEPTANCE/CONFORME

The undersigned accepts the award of contract and signifies conformity to enter into
contract with the Insurance Commission for the above requirement.

Mr. EDWIN JOHN P. LAZARO

Project Director
Date: __pevil 1C 245






